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Dear Mr Ralph Maurer 

 

The organizing committee, directorate and participants of the International 

Festival of Children's Creativity "ZOLOTIY LELEKA" ("GOLDEN STORK") express 

their great gratitude for the help provided for the implementation of this 

international project. You gave an opportunity for the participants of the festival to 

present their own talents and skills, and for the children of Ukraine to distance 

themselves from the realities of the war in the country. 

You helped us create a celebration of talent, creativity and effort, flight of 

imagination and professionalism, love for children and devotion to the native land, 

its traditions and culture. 

                        

   Thank you from the bottom of my heart for your help! 

 

 

 

 

 

General director of 

the festival                                                                                       Anna Matveeva 


